
Following feedback regarding the antlers depicted in the previous renders, we have made a critical adjustment to
ensure anatomical accuracy. The original design included a forked tine, which is characteristic of a mule deer rather
than a white-tailed deer. This has been corrected in the updated render, and the symmetrical antlers now accurately
reflect the unique structure of a white-tailed deer. 

This adjustment ensures the final design remains true to the species being celebrated while maintaining the
integrity and intention of the sculpture. The updated render represents the final design moving forward. Thank you
for your valuable input in refining this work.
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